RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS -1-
BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Junk Car Hearing

Held: July 12 2011
Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this special meeting at 7pm with roll call.
Trustees Watkins and VanBuren and Fiscal Officer (FO) Jennie Duval were present. Trustee
Hupp was absent. This junk car hearing is to present new junk car cases.
VISITORS: Sally Bryan, Jeff Chorpenning. Dec Krier. Barb Selegue. Mark Burgess. Howard
Collins, David Skinner. Bob Wess, Patricia Wess. Patty Volland.

The zoning inspector presented 3 new cases and discussed them with trustees. Letters will
be sent out and cases will be discussed further at the junk car meeting in August.

JCO12-11 at 11250 Third ST Brownsville OH., owner Ralph Gwilym. There is a purple
van that has been sitting on the property for over 180 days.

JCO13-11 at 15555 Main ST Brownsville OH owner Charles David Skinner. There is a
delivery truck that has been sitting in an empty lot for approximately 4 yrs.

JCO14-11 at 10441 Brownsville RD Brownsville OH owner unknown. There is a gray
Corsica abandoned at the end of the access road.

Zoning inspector also informed the board that there has been several complaints from
neighbors of Bob & Patty Wess on Laurel Hill Road. This property was involved in a court case
several years ago & the zoning inspector says they are in violation of the court. Trustees will talk
to legal counsel and see what should be done.

Trustee VanBuren made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Motion seconded by Watkins.
With business complete the board adjourned at 7:35pm.

) ,’,ﬁ
o
-

= % ey

_#%n Hupp- Vice President
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Donald Watkins- Trustee Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer




